PUBLIC LIGHTING CONTRACT

CONTRACT FOR THE SUPPLY OF ELECTRICITY TO ALL PUBLIC LIGHTING

Tender documents have been compiled in respect of all the Public Lighting within Salford City Council.

The contract period commences 1st April 2005 and will continue for two years until 31st March 2007.

Committee are requested to accept the lowest tender from Tenderer 1 as detailed in the attached report, which will produce annual costs of £666,934.64 with 100% Green Energy, as detailed below.  There have been major increases, in the region of 80%, on electricity prices since this contract was last tendered, 2 years ago. The market continues to suffer due to the cold snap being experienced throughout the world resulting in high demand, especially from UK resources.

Summary of Charges for the Public Lighting Tender






Total Cost
Average PPU
  Increase
% Increase

Current Costs


£412,560
        3.0472



Tender 1



£666,934
        4.926

£254,375
61.66%
       

Tender 2



£746,003               5.51

£746,003
80.82%


Tender 3



£750,484
        5.54

£337,924
81.91%
        

Tender 4



£794,577
        5.868

£382,018
92.60%       

We also requested tenders that were supplied via “Green Energy” resources and are pleased to confirm that Tenderer 1, again, issued the keenest price, as follows: -

Tender 1



£666,934
       4.926

£254,375
61.66%
       

Tender 4



£791,869
       5.848

£379,310
91.94%

Tender 2 and Tender 3 did not submit “Green Energy” prices.
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